
     
     
  

 

  

     

The Ambassador of the United States of America  
and Mrs. Richard H. Jones  

 

request the pleasure of your company for a performance featuring  
Dancer and Actress 

 
  Ornili Azulay   

     
  Thursday, January 24, 2008, at 7:30 p.m.   

     
     
  R.S.V.P.    

Tel:  (03) 510-3823 
 E-mail: obadiahlx@state.gov 

 
                                40 Galei Tchelet Street 

                        Herzliya Pituach 

  

      
      
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


